
POST OFFICE BOX 4504 4, SAN JUAN (22) PUERTO RICO 

January 27, 1947. 

hr. Norman L. Maguire 
135 Williams Street 
Glastonbury, Connecticut. 

Dear friend: 

take pleasure in acknowledging your reception report 
of our station heard on December 15, 1946. Your report agree 
all right with our Log and we do appreciate your courtesy for 
t l .v ìJCO.0 p 

Thanking you we remain, 

Very truly yours, 

RADIC (db; fJ.te; Inc. 
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"FIRST ON ALL PUERTO RICO DIALS" soon WATTS, 580 KC. 


